
A  PILGRIMAGE  GROUP  FROM
MADABA,  JORDAN,  VISIS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On  Tuesday  the  19th  of  June/2nd  of  July  2014,  Steward  f.
Nikolaos and fifty members of the Community of Madaba, Jordan,
visited the Patriarchate.

They were welcomed by H.B. Patriarch Theophilos of Jerusalem,
in  the  presence  of  Hagiotaphite  Fathers,  who  praised  the
priest and members of the Community for the ecclesiastical and
educational work they perform in this historical town and the
Greek Orthodox Church preserving a mosaic known as “The Madaba
Map”, representing the Holy Land during the time of our Lord,
Jesus  Christ.  Before  their  departure,  guests  were  offered
numerous Jerusalemite eulogias.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/3i3yLtz2Gcg
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